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The safety and welfare of our students is among the first and foremost concern for 

the Trustees and the Administration of Odem-Edroy Independent School District.  Because 

of FERPA laws and our student’s rights, we cannot discuss discipline or issues concerning 

specific students at the district.  We can confirm that Administration is aware of a threat by 

a student posted on social media.  The threat has been reported to law enforcement and 

is being investigated by Administration with law enforcement. Discipline will be 

administered in accordance to our District policies. Terroristic threats or threats of violence 

against our students and employees at the District are treated very seriously by the 

District. 

The administration and Trustees will be reviewing safety and security measures to 

ensure our students continued safety.  


